
Ask it Basket or At the Mic  
Question – 
Is AA essential? (GSO had said that AA is not essential, members believe that we (aa) addresses medical 
and health issues.  
Response:  
GSO in the State of New York is non-essential, they are not in the office and are operating virtually. GSO 
has nothing to do with groups.  Group need to abide by the State Laws, State Health Guidelines and 
County Guidelines. Check with your County and State or check with the OIG Town Hall links. We do not 
provide medical issues, we do not affiliate we just cooperate.  
Question-  
For the upcoming Hawaii State Convention, regarding registration paid for in 2020, we received email of 
option to roll over for the following year or contribute to the AHC, what is the update on that?  
Response: For AHC 2021, the count is at 400, at this time for those who paid for the AHC in 2020 and 
made a decision to roll-over, they will be first in line with securing a seat in addition if the cost is going to 
be a little more, they will also have first opportunity to pay the difference for the registration and for now 
the registration is not open yet. The AHC is working towards setting a date for the AHC.   
 


